
Use code YHEYWATERSAFETY10 for £10 off when you book

into lessons for the first time.
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We have loved visiting your nursery today to talk all about water safety. With the warmer weather and

holiday season approaching, it’s so important to remember how to stay safe around water.

At Puddle Ducks we are passionate about water safety, it’s a key part of every lesson we teach, and why

we also run special events like Pyjama Week three times a year to help children practise these vital skills

in a fun and memorable way. Always keep a close eye on your little ones — whether they’re in the

paddling pool, the bath, a swimming pool, or anywhere else with water. Even shallow water can pose a

risk, so constant supervision is essential to help keep your child safe while they enjoy the water.


